
  
 

SIN’24 Call for Workshop, Special Session and Tutorial 
Proposals 
The 17th International Conference on Security of Information and Networks (SIN’2024) is 
technically sponsored by IEEE and will be held in Sydney, Australia, December 2-4, 2024. 
SIN’24 invites proposals for in-person, on-site workshops, tutorials and special sessions 
addressing all aspects and issues of security in information and Networks to be held at 
conference. The conference provides an excellent international forum for sharing knowledge 
and results in theory, methodology, and applications of Security in information and networks. 
 
Proposals of at most 4 pages should be submitted by e-mail to the Conference General Chair 
at sinconf@sinconf.org. Proposals should provide: 
 

a. A title and a brief description of the topic and content. 
b. Estimate of number of attendees. 
c. For workshops; if the workshop was held before, please provide a note specifying 

where the workshop was held and how many papers were accepted. 
 
If accepted, proposers will be responsible for sourcing papers and presenters for their session. 
All papers for special sessions and workshops are expected to be of better quality than general 
papers, must be submitted via EDAS, and will be reviewed for inclusion in the official IEEE 
Xplore conference publication. 
 
Important Dates: 
 
Proposal Submission Due: July 25, 2024 
 
Notification of acceptance: July 31, 2024 
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